DEALER LETTER

San Francisco
October 20, 1930

Subject: Water Pumps

NORTHERN CALIFORNIA PACKARD DEALERS

Attention: Service and Parts Dept. Mgrs,

Gentlemens

Please note that we have received a quantity of
piece # 97798 water pump change over equipment for the Sixth
Series cers which can be drawn from stock on yvour regular
order and handled on the basis of Technical Letter # 1904,

We have a sufficient number of these pump equipments on hand
to take care of your immediate requirements and believe from
the way the factory are filling our orders that we should be
able to give you immediate shipment on any of your orders from
this time on.

We have also received a quantity of Packard 826
water pump assemblies which should be ordered under piece
# 183961 and exchanged for the pumps on any of the Seventh
Series Standard Eight cars with which you are having trouble,
We anticipate that we will be able to make immediate shipment
of these pumps also from this time on,

Yours very truly,
L)
EARLE C. ANTHONY, It

J. . Clark
Mgr, Parts & Accessory Depts,

JHC'M





